
Competitions Secretary Report for May 2020 meeting 

The One Day Green pointed on 8th March event attracted 66 pairs, the same entry as 2019.  

The dates for 2020-2021have all been scheduled and are advertised on the website. 

The equipment outlined in the previous minutes has been purchased. 

All face to face events from the Larsky Final to the May Green Pointed Swiss Teams have been postponed 

or cancelled. The Arnold Cup has been put on hold. The committee needs to decide: 

• If the Larsky final should be played later in the year, it being part of an on-going 

competition 

• If the Arnold Cup and Plate should be played later in the year, this being an on-going 

competition. 

I recommend yes to both. 

 

Kent has now run two On-line tournaments on Saturday 10am – 1pm. We had 28 tables for the 

first game (free) and 24 tables for the second. Many thanks to Paul for directing. I set up the 

events in BridgeWebs and created all the data for our online club login. I recommend  

• continuing these whilst entries remain good (e.g. 12 tables or more?) 

• what other competitions they would committee members like us to organise on a Kent-
wide basis. 
 

 

Virtual Clubs 
 
Paul has been running duplicates for Broadstairs, Thanet, Tyler Hill and Thursday BC.  
 
Stephen has trained directors at Farnborough BC and the starting/finishing procedures for 
Bromley North BC. 
 
Both of us have been directing for the EBU, and can train other clubs in Kent is they would like to 
set up a virtual club. 
 

• The Committee should form a plan to contact all the clubs to help them set up virtual clubs 

possibly combining smaller clubs. 

 
Stephen Brown & Paul Gibbons 
May 2020 
 


